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Dear Parents,

“Striving for success without hard work is like trying to harvest where you haven’t planted.”

We enjoyed our Harvest assemblies this morning in the hall. All classes shared their Harvest thoughts as we considered how fortunate we are through poetry, punch and songs. The pupils were brilliant and it was a great end to another super week here at school.

Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Hannah for fantastic writing

Oak - George for great writing this week

Beech - Isabelle for great focus all week

Chestnut – James for a week of great effort

Sycamore - Lilly for being well organised

Wrap around care

School will continue to provide before school Homework Club 7.50 - 8.40 am in the Hall from 4th October at a cost of £2 per child. Places will need to be booked in advance. Payment and booking forms can be collected from the office before and after school next week.

After School Care

I am delighted that I have been able to secure two new members of staff who have agreed to run this facility from 4th October. As a school I am committed to offering this club and I am so grateful to our new staff members. Payment and booking forms can be collected from the office before and after school next week.
Bookfair

We shall be holding a Book Fair in the school hall next week on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday evening. Numbers in the hall may need to be restricted and we will appreciate your cooperation in advance. This year payment can be made by cash, online or by cheque. My thanks to Mrs.Pulford and friends for this event.

Tempest Photographs

The visiting school photographer will visit on Wednesday 6th October for individual portraits. At this stage we hope to be able sibling photographs at 8.30am, we will confirm later.

Pupil Safety

Please park safely and courteously when near the campus avoiding the Zig-Zag markings and cones and make sure that your children are supervised closely in and around the campus at all times.

Please avoid turning in our local driveways and refrain from parking across pavements- Thank you.

Paddy Macey and team

